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Professional Clothing Closet

● Crossed over 1,500 orders

● If anyone has any professional clothing they no longer use please consider donating

SGA Executive Alumni Event

● Inaugural SGA executive alumni event on November 4-5 was a great success

● Thank you to the President’s Office for providing the lunch and for the Alumni

Association for covering the welcome breakfast

● Toured new projects such as Black-Diallo-Miller and the new STEM center

● Excited to create engagement across years of SGA that has never been done before

One Time Allocation Fund

● If anyone asks about how organization can receive funding, SGA allocates one time

funding for student organizations and you can see more information on our website

Study Room Tracking

● Work with EITS and Library team to implement sensors inside study rooms and connect

with UGA App to show availability for students

Senate

● Resolution passed based on student support that encourages faculty to work with the

Center for Teaching and Learning on using the ELC Calendar and Pulse App. The Pulse

App links directly to ELC and sends updates about assignments, due dates, and grades to

students’ mobile devices


